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Dear Rammiel Burnie, 

Formal Notification of Project Name Change 

As has been discussed with you previously, we are writing to formally notify you of a change in 
the name of the project formerly titled ‘Great North Road Solar Park’. Effective immediately, the 
project will be referred to as ‘Great North Road Solar and Biodiversity Park’. 

This is in reflection of the recent partnerships Elements Green has formed with the RSPB, 
Sherwood Forest Trust, Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust, and The Trent Rivers Trust to ensure a 
holistic approach to mitigation and enhancement across the scheme. 

Communities who were consulted on the initial proposals expressed a strong interest in the 
protection and enhancement of their natural environment. Acting upon this feedback, Elements 
Green has formed partnerships with these nature charities and trusts, which will be 
instrumental in the implementation of new woodland, grassland habitats, trees, and wetlands, 
for example. 

The Applicant (Elements Green Trent Ltd) remains the same, and the change of name has been 
communicated ahead of undertaking statutory consultation in the new year. This includes the 
distribution of a press release to relevant regional and trade outlets and updating the project 
website (www.gnrsolarpark.co.uk). The name change will be reflected in all project 
documentation to be published as part of our upcoming statutory consultation including the 
Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC). 

Please do let us know if you require any further information to facilitate this amendment on The 
Planning Inspectorate website and project mailbox (if necessary). 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Elena Sarieva 

Head of Planning 

Elements Green 
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